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Yoimoji of the Week: ZigZag
ZigZag is Patient. “I can wait my turn. When there is a delay, things work out better if I stay 

calm and don’t get angry.” We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

This Week
Walk to School Week: In the week of 17th - 21st May we will be taking part in the 

Living Streets “Walk to School” week. Everyone is encouraged to walk to school in the 

week, or to park their cars slightly further away and walk the rest of the way. If you 

take any photos of yourselves and your children walking to school, please send them to 

your class teacher so we can feature them in Newsround.

Hayley’s Maternity Leave: Hayley from Pines Class starts her maternity leave today. 

We all wish her well and can’t wait to hear about her baby.

Letters Home
No letters home this week.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Millie, Elms - Being so brave at Lodge Hill and trying something that made her feel nervous.

Katie, Elms - Listening so well to all of the instructors at Lodge Hill and following the rules to keep 

safe.

Niki, Elms - Being confident to try new things at Lodge Hill and finding a new skill as a result!

Sam, Elms - Being so enthusiastic about all of the activities at Lodge Hill and helping his friends back 

up the hill after Sno-Tubing!

Samson, Elms - Being kind and helping his friends at Lodge Hill.

April, Elms - Being determined and trying her best in all the activities at Lodge Hill.

Callum, Elms - Trying his hardest and being so enthusiastic on the low ropes course at Lodge Hill.



Elms Class Lodge Hill
Elms Class had a great day of outdoor adventures at Lodge Hill on Tuesday.
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